
Embassy of India
The Hague

*****
19th March, 2020

CONSULAR SERVICES: ADVISORY

Public dealing at VFS and the Consular Section at the 
Embassy  has been suspended with immediate effect, until 

April 6, 2020.

In case of any emergency services required  please  
contact the Embassy at: 070-3469771 and 0643743800 or by 

email.  

Kindly send  scanned copies of your documents by Email 
to: consular.thehague@mea.gov.in and  mark a copy to 

cons.thehague@mea.gov.in

We will do our best to meet your requirements online, if it 
is possible.  There would be no need to visit the Embassy, 

unless absolutely essential. 

*****


